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Maths 
How is Maths taught at ACE? 

At ACE we follow White Rose Maths which provides a progressive and consistent curriculum 

across the school. This is designed to develop children’s knowledge and understanding of 

mathematical concepts through carefully sequenced small steps.  Across the school, children 

use a range of practical resources to support their maths learning. 

Recent Learning in the Infants 

Year 2 have started learning all about 

multiplication and division. They have been 

developing their knowledge of grouping and 

sharing in to equal groups by physically creating 

these using counters and cubes.  

 

They have also been learning about doubling and 

halving numbers which supports them with 

understanding  how to multiply and divide by 2.  

Recent Learning in the Juniors 

Year 6 have been revisiting prior learning on 

decimals, and focusing on their reasoning 

skills. They have been developing their 

knowledge of how to add, subtract, multiply 

and divide decimals by whole numbers.  

They have also been learning about rounding 

to the nearest hundredth, tenth and whole 

number.  

This learning will support them when they 

begin to learn about the equivalent fractions, 

How can you support your child with writing at home? 

Number and place value knowledge are needed for all areas of maths such as fractions and shape, space and 
measure.  To support your child at home you can be practising: counting forwards and backwards, comparing 
numbers, learning key number facts such as bonds to 10,100 and 1000, talking about and handling money and 
telling the time. Maths is all around us so also try to talk about maths when doing every day activities such as 
shopping, cooking and scheduling the day ahead.  


